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November 11, 2021 

The Honorable Richard J. Durbin 
Chairman 

The Honorable Charles E. Grassley 
Ranking Member 

Committee on the Judiciary 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Mr. Chairman and Senator Grassley: 

Committee on the Judiciary 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

I understand that Sarah Geraghty has been nominated to the United States District Court 
for the Northern District of Georgia. Over the last several years, I have been involved in a number 
of lawsuits in which Ms. Geraghty has represented the opposing party or parties. In each of those 
cases, Ms. Geraghty was well versed in the law, but it was her approach that stood out. She was 
collaborative rather than confrontational and was willing to give due consideration to alternative 
perspectives. In addition, she has always been polite and even tempered. Because of her approach, 
we have been able to resolve all of our cases short of trial. 

In my opinion, the same traits that make Ms. Geraghty an effective litigator will also make 
her a great judge. She is smart, knows the law, is willing to consider opposing viewpoints, even 
tempered and respectful to all. Because of those traits, I support the nomination of Ms. Geraghty 
to the United States District Court for the Northern District of Georgia. 

Thank you for your consideration, and please let me know if I can provide you with any 
additional information. 

Sincerely, 

ALEXANDER & VANN, LLP 


